World's Longest Golf Course, Australia

MEDIA RELEASE

Date 8 July 2009
TEEING OFF FOR THE FINAL HOLES

The Nullarbor Links are on course to open later this year!
The Project Committee wish to announce that the last stage in constructing THE WORLD LONGEST GOLF COURSE has begun.

The surveying and mapping, the earthworks and landscaping, have all been completed, and Saturday 20th June 2009 saw the
beginning of work on the final task:

The laying of the Synthetic Tees and Greens.

The contractors, Synthetic Turf Products, began laying the tees and greens in Norseman, Western Australia (see the attached
images).

The team is now working its way across the Nullarbor, east to the picturesque town of Ceduna, where they plan to arrive on the
4th of August 2009. That day will signal the completion of the course, and the creation of one of the most exciting and innovative
tourism attractions in Australia.

Synthetic Turf Products Director, John Hume, is confident that they will complete the task on time, “all things being equal and the
weather remaining friendly”.

Project Manager Alf Caputo advises that the course will be officially opened with a tournament to be run over 4 days in October
2009, commencing in Ceduna on Thursday the 22nd and finishing with a presentation in Kalgoorlie on Tuesday the 27th.

Alf also announced the unveiling of a upgraded website, to bring news of this thrilling project to the world, and to accept
expressions of interest in being part of October’s opening tournament.

Check www.nullarborlinks.com

The Committee would like to thank the following sponsors for their contribution to this amazing project:
Australian Government

Department of Resources, Energy and Tourism

Macmahon

Cardno Spectrum Surveys

Synthetic Turf Products

Jolly’s Transport

Highway Tilt Towing

Schweppes
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